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NOTICE
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Date:- 01/12/2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,
Greetings !

It is heartening to apprise you all that the school has initiated the "RFID Cards
for Attendance" for all the students from LKG to std. - XIl. Keeping this in view,
you are requested to insist your ward(s) to bring the provided ID Cards to the
school and punch it on daily basis for marking attendance. Please keep in mind
that the parents will receive one confirmation message in their registered
mobile number marking his/her presence in the school. If in any case, no such
messages are received, please contact the school office for immediate action.

For the safety and security of your beloved children, you all are further
requested to keep a close watch on the messages (received or not) on daily basis
to monitor your ward(s) attendance.

This is for your kind information and necessary compliance, at your end. Your
cooperation, in this regard, is highly solicited.

Note:-

(1) No such message will reach to the registered mobile number if your ward
remains absent from the school on a particular day.

(2) Change of registered mobile number at any instant will be accepted, subject
to the fulfillment of the required conditions along with requisite charges.

Sd/-
(Balram Kumar Jha)
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